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As you can understand, the advice from the DoE and governments, in general, has been 
evolving as health officials determine the best course of action to best look after our 
population.    
 
Please be assured that we are staying up to date and providing you with advice as we 
receive it.  As well as our Facebook and website, the Department has developed an app to 
provide alerts about critical and serious issues affecting schools.  It is a free download from 
the appstore or Google Play under the title “NSW School Updates”.   
 
Our Executive staff have worked on contingency plans in case of an emergency to help 
ensure continuity of learning.  We are well placed, due to our staff’s high skill level in use of 
online technologies such as the Google Suite.  It would be appreciated if you check with your 
child/children that they also know their school email address and password.   
 
If your personal email has changed, please contact the school to have it updated. 
  
 
 
 
 


